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To The Secretary of State for Transport:

I cannot understand why alternative, cheaper routes have not been fully explored to avoid
the damage that this dual carriageway will cause to this World Heritage site, could this be
undertaken please?

If, for example, a longer tunnel was constructed, it would significantly reduce the impact
on this site.

Why have alternatives not been explored to ensure the safeguard and enhancement this
World Heritage site? Surely reducing traffic & road emissions would improve the
Southwestern part of the UK.

Where are the updated scheme construction and carbon assessment costs? They have not
been updated.

There is an enormous concern for climate change and urgent action to reduce emissions
and this scheme will do the exact opposite.

How about the impact on nature, trees, wildlife? It is essential to consider this.

I look forward to receiving your response as well as notification that the above will not only
be considered but acted upon to ensure that the damage to this World Heritage Site is
minimal with less disruption and care towards nature, wildlife, and the environment as a
whole.

Many thanks,

H.Sacerdote




